
IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR WASTEWATER TREAMENT PLANT 

Pine Meadows Utilities, LLC 

 

 This notice is to inform the residents of Houston Creek Landing and Pine Ridge subdivisions, 

customers of Pine Meadows Utilities, LLC, there has been an exceedance of total nitrogen in the 

wastewater discharge due from the dichlorination system. The standard for total nitrogen is based off a 

rolling annual average with a limit of 8.0 mg/L, the current annual average is 12.61 mg/L. The purchase 

of material in excess has been made to avoid this problem in the future, and we are confident in this 

issue being resolved within a couple months.  Although this is not an emergency, as residents of the 

Houston Creek area, you have the right to know what is occurring with the wastewater treatment plant. 

 

The wastewater effluent is routinely tested for harmful contaminants to ensure the safety of the 

community and surrounding environment. The wastewater treatment plant performance continues to 

remain in compliance with both ADEQ and environmental standards besides the total nitrogen. For 

more information, please contact our customer service 888-519-4719 or info@jwwater.net.  

 

This notice is being sent to you by Pine Meadows Utilities, LLC. Date distributed: 10/31/2022. 

 

 


